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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Summer is finally starting to show itself and so 

we thought it would be a good time to share some 

of the children’s learning over the busy, last half 

term. As ever, the children have worked very 

hard with their learning and enjoyed a variety of 

activities alongside being back with their friends.  

 

Reception 

Reception’s learning theme has been ‘Living Things 

and Their Habitats.’ The children have looked at 

different farm, jungle and under the sea animals. 

They hunted around the school for minibeasts and 

built them a bug hotel. The children drew some 

amazing butterfly life-cycles as well. 

‘I liked hunting for mini-beasts.’ Flynn 

 

Year 1 

Year One have been working very hard designing 

and making pizzas. Bella really enjoyed it very much, 

‘Making pizza is so much fun, this is the best day 

ever’ 

The children have also learnt about the human body 

and learning to sing ’Your Imagination’ in their music 

lessons. 

 

Year 2 

Year Two have been working extremely hard this 

half term. In Science, they have been looking at the 

human body. ‘We drew around someone and drew 

and labelled the internal organs.’ Gracie  

They have been looking at sculpture making to show 

the human form ‘I liked making the Degas dancing 

sculptures.’ Ben 

There have also been some explosive literacy 

lessons. 
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Forest School 

The children have been planting lots of new trees 

to attract wildlife to the area. 

 

They have been making bug art and making birds 

nests.  

 

 

 

Get Active Week 

During this half term, we had a very active week.  

The children took part in many physical activities 

relating to the Olympics and the Paralympics.  

‘I liked the archery, it was exciting to shoot at 

the target.’ Lucas 
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